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Mr. S Stone 
Unit 1009 Caerwent Army Training 
Estate. 
Caerwent 
Monmouthshire 
NP25 5XL 
 
Cc: Mr J Gregory - Ecovigour 
 
 

Our ref: PAN-001677 
Your ref: PAN-001677 
  
 
 
Date:24/07/17  
 
 

Dear Mr. Stone 
 
Returning your permitting application  
 
Application reference: PAN-001677 
Operator: Mr Simon Stone 
Facility: Unit 1009 Caerwent Army Training, Caerwent, Momouthshire, NP25 5XL  
 
We emailed you on 10th July 2017 to ask you to send us the supporting documents for your 
permit application, to provide complete application forms as some questions had not been 
answered and confirm the payment for the application but we’ve not had a reply from you. 
Unfortunately this means your application is not duly made and we must return it to you. 
 
You may resubmit your application. We recommend that you talk to your local area office 
about your application before you complete it. Please call 0300 065 3000 and ask to speak 
to your local area office or your site officer. 
 
We’ll refund your fee separately – if you are able to confirm how, by whom and reference 
e.g. BACS reference we will be able to do this as previsouly outlined in our not duly made 
letter of July 10th we are unable to find a BACS payment from either yourself (Simon Stone) 
or Crown hill top soil on our payments system, the only payment we have for £8892 is via a 
cheque and from a different source. 
 
If you operate a regulated facility without a permit, you would be committing an offence and 
would be liable to prosecution. 
 
If you change how you operate your facility without us agreeing to the change and issuing 
you with a variation notice, you may be committing an offence and could be liable to 
prosecution. 
 
If you have any questions please phone me on 0300 065 3516 or email 
Hannah.loughlin@naturalresourceswales.gov.uk. 
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Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Hannah Loughlin 
Permtting Officer 

 
 
 


